
 
 
 
 
 
 
October 2023 
 

Dear families 

Year 2 Art Showcase 

As part of our History unit this half term, Year 2 have been learning about David Hockney and have been creating 
artwork inspired by the artist. We would love to take this opportunity to showcase the children’s work and invite 
parents in to see our ‘Year 2 Art Gallery’.  

The event will take place on Wednesday 11 October in the DMP hall. If you are able to attend, please come to the 
school office promptly at 3:00pm. We are unable to admit any parents after this time as it would cause disruption 
to learning taking part in other areas of the school. The event will last approximately 30 minutes.  

You will need to then collect your child at the normal time of 3:45pm from the classroom doors.  

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Iqbal and Miss Brown 
Year 2 Class Teachers 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Miss Brown  
Student Experience and Charities Champion 
 


